
Since 2015 the City of San Diego has 
been working closely with members of 
the Mission Valley community to update 
the Mission Valley Community Plan—a 
document that provides guidance for 
future land uses in the neighborhood. 
City of San Diego staff will be holding 
an open house to provide an overview 
of progress-to-date and get additional 
community feedback on future land 
uses and their impact on Mission Valley. 

For more information on the Mission 
Valley Community Plan Update, 
please visit our project website:  
www.sandiego.gov/mvcpu

COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE
ON FUTURE LAND USES

Help Shape the Future of Mission Valley

Former Bath and Body Works 
across from Ruby’s Diner

AUGUST 12, 2017
Drop in anytime between:
10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

 Westfield 
Mission Valley Mall 

1640 Camino Del Rio North  
San Diego, CA 92108

City of San Diego Staff Contact:
Nancy Graham, Senior Planner
nhgraham@sandiego.gov
(619) 236-6891


